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Mai Vang

From: nrrn53@yahoo.com
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 10:45 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Fw: Hearing for abatement order for 411 Charles.
Attachments: 20250114_113540.jpg; 20250114_113508.jpg; 20250114_113405.jpg; 20250114_

113357.jpg

Sorry, I misspelled the email on the initial letter.  
 
 Ms Norma  
 41 Charles ave #1  
St paul MN 55103 
651-592-2624 
  

----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: "nrrn53@yahoo.com" <nrrn53@yahoo.com> 
To: "legislativehearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us" <legislativehearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 at 10:35:57 AM CST 
Subject: Hearing for abatement order for 411 Charles. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I have been trying to resolve this abatement order since Monday, January 13th,  2025. 
The letter I received was dated, January 07, 2025 but was not delivered to my address until Saturday. January, 11th, 
2025. 
Calls were made to the DSI officer, David Smith and the supervisor. Lisa Martin on Monday,  January 14th,  2025. With 
each call I made, I left my name and phone number with a request for a call back which I have never received. On 
Tuesday, I headed down for an appointment for a hearing feeling extremely disrespected and overwhelmed. The 
materials in my yard seem to be an ongoing problem as I do NOT have a garage. I also have yard equipment that I use 
for gardening and different projects at my residence. The report of plastic totes is for the shelters and my feeding station 
for the many stray cats in the neighborhood. I have been involved with the TNR projects in Frogtown for over 15 years so 
I'm not sure why it's a problem all of the sudden. I'll try to include some photos I took before I went to set up my hearing 
appointment.  Looking forward to resolving this problem on Tuesday. 
 
 Ms Norma 
 
411 Charles ave #1 
St. Paul,  55103 
651-592-2624 

 You don't often get email from nrrn53@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important   


